
Notice of Electronic Poll Book System (EPBS) Approval Process 
 
Chapter 55 of the laws of 2019 authorized the use of electronic poll (e-poll) books in New York State.  
The State Board of Elections is required to establish and approval process with minimum security 
standards and redundancy procedures. 
 
The Electronic Poll Book System approval process is underway with the initial submissions due on or 
before the close of business on May 3, 2019, and applications submitted thereafter will be considered 
on a rolling basis.    
 
Vendors interested in the approval process should contact the Election Operations Unit of the State 
Board of Elections at Election_Ops@elections.ny.gov or 518-473-5086. (There is an underline between 
“Election” and “Ops” in the email address.) 
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